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City of Charlotte 

Mooresville Regional Office staff reviewed the City of Charlotte on March 2, 2011.  The 

program has 5 people and 3 Full Time Equivalents (FTE).  There are 359 projects, and 3269 

inspections in the last year.  Three sites were visited.  One was in complete compliance, one had 

an exposed slope and one needed basin maintenance.  No off-site sedimentation or major 

problems were noted. 

Town of Boone 

Winston-Salem Regional Office staff assisted the Town of Boone on March 17, 2011.  There are 

5 active projects and 120 inspecitons in the past year.  The program was one full time person.  

Three sites were visited to review plan submittals.  WSRO staff provided guidance on the 

adequacy of the plan submittals and the need for a trout buffer zone waiver on one site. 

City of Winston-Salem/Forsyth County 

Winston-Salem Regional Office staff reviewed the Winston-Salem/Forsyth County program on 

April 1, 2011.  The day was spent with one inspector in the field.  Seven sites and a complaint 

were inspected.  One site had a ground cover violation.  The others were in compliance. 

City of Burlington 

Winston-Salem Regional Office staff reviewed the City of Burlington on April 11, 2011.  There 

are 33 active projects and 115 inspections in the past year.  The program has 2 persons and 1 

FTE.  There is a new inspector who works full-time.  Active sites are inspected every 2 weeks, 

and inactive sites are inspected monthly.  Five sites were inspected.  Three were noncompliant, 

including one that has recently changed ownership after being inactive for a long time. 

Guilford County 

Winston-Salem Regional Office staff reviewed Guilford County on April 13, 2011.  There are 

110 active projects and 1800 inspections in the past year.  The program has 2 full time persons.  

Six sites were inspected and all were in compliance. 

 

 


